
MCGA Tee Box Committee Recommendations (11/22/2021) 

We as a tee box/handicap committee met and have the following recommendations.  

Implement a manual handicap adjustment system for playing different tees during MCGA 
events. The adjustments would be made during score entry with the software at the end of the 
round. The adjustments would be based on differences in the course ratings of the tees that are 
suggested by the USGA / WHS. 

After additional investigation, we recommend the addition of a new tee box for men called 
“Super Senior.” Men aged 75 and older would be eligible to move up two tee boxes from 
standard tee, if that tee area is available and has a proper course rating. Players choosing to 
play from the Super Senior tee would be subject to proper handicap adjustment described 
above. 

We recommend the reduction of the handicap eligibility to play the forward tees by players 
with a standard tee handicap of 23 back to the previous requirement of 20. The higher 
handicap eligibility was intended to take the place of a handicap adjustment, and is no longer 
needed.  

 


